
 

 

January 2, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3516 

Attention All Providers: Reminder to Bill Usual and Customary 
Charges 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) would like to remind all providers to bill the usual and 
customary charge that is quoted, posted, or billed for that procedure and unit of service, unless otherwise 
specified in Medicaid policy.  

For more information about billing, please refer to the Medicaid Services Manual (MSM), Chapter 100 Medicaid 
Program and the Billing Manual. 

https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C100/Chapter100/
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C100/Chapter100/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_Billing_General.pdf

